
 
  
  

 

 

 
 
November 17, 2023 
 
 
Dr. Benoit-Antoine Bacon 
President and Vice-Chancellor 
The University of British Columbia 
 
Dear Dr. Bacon, 
 
I am so pleased to be sending greetings from the Nova Scotia College of Art and Design 
University and my own personal congratulations for your installation as the 17th and Vice-
Chancellor of the University of British Columbia. 
 
Our office will send a greetings certificate with best wishes for your success on behalf of 
myself and Dr. William Barker, the Chair of our Board of Governors.  
 
Unfortunately, due to prior commitments, I won’t be able to attend your Installation 
ceremony on November 22, 2023. 
 
With sincere congratulations and best wishes. 
 

 
Peggy Shannon, PhD, MFA 
President 
 


